
Give to the Harrison McClain Memorial Fund 
(Please detach this portion and return with your donation. Thank 
you!)  

Donation amount: $ 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Please make check payable to: The Pinebelt Foundation with Harrison McClain Memorial 
Fund in the memo line. Mail to: 1501 Adeline Street Suite 1, Hattiesburg, MS 39401

THE PINEBELT FOUNDATION - YOUR 
PARTNER IN CHARITABLE INVESTMENT

Give to the Harrison McClain Memorial Fund 
(Please detach this portion and return with your donation. Thank 
you!)  

Donation amount: $ 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Please make check payable to: The Pinebelt Foundation with Harrison McClain Memorial  
Fund in the memo line. Mail to: 1501 Adeline Street Suite 1, Hattiesburg, MS 39401

1501 Adeline Street Suite 1, Hattiesburg, MS 39401 | 601-583-6180 | pinebeltcf@pinebeltfoundation.org

Harrison was a student at Presbyterian Christian School 
and a member of Temple Baptist Church. He enjoyed 
basketball, the beach, Mexican food, playing video 
games, and spending time with his friends. He was a 
Duke TIP Finalist, an A+ student, and he played multiple 
sports over his lifetime. He loved his older brother Dylan 
dearly, and he was fiercely loyal to his family and friends. 
 
Harrison suffered a life threatening stroke in August 2020 
which required emergency brain surgery and a month in 
the hospital, followed by months of rehab. He had to 
relearn how to walk, swallow, and do other tasks but he 
continued to work extremely hard. He was considered a 
walking miracle, and, he eventually rejoined his basketball 
team for one special game, sinking a three pointer and a buzzer beater in the first 
quarter. Harrison's story was made public and he inspired others. He was never bitter, 
and he was thankful that he had the stroke because it made him closer to God and it 
helped others as well. 
  
Unfortunately, Harrison was killed in a car accident on October 10, 2021.  Harrison will 
be remembered for his sense of humor, his jump shot, his intelligence, his dance 
moves, and his love for God and for others. 
  
In his last Christmas season, Harrison wrote letters and gave gift cards to UMC 
Children's Hospital in Jackson, MS.  He wanted to help other children in the same way 
that he was helped.  The Harrison McClain Memorial Fund was set up 
to continue these efforts in Harrison's memory.  At this time, all 
donations will be used to support the UMC Children's Hospital 
Pediatric Neurology Unit. 
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